
 

 

 

 

18th November 2021  
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Parents’/Carers’ Meetings  
 

There will be a Parents’ Evenings this term for you to discuss your child’s progress against 
their targets. 
 

Unfortunately, due to the rise in COVID 19 cases across Greater Manchester and the re-
introduction of some restrictions for schools, we feel we would not be protecting the school 
community if we were to hold face to face meetings yet this year. The parent’s evenings will 
be held remotely via a telephone call on the following dates. 
 

Year Group Date 

Year 1 and Hedgehogs Tuesday 23rd November 

Reception, Squirrels and owls Wednesday 24th November 

Year 2 and Rabbits Thursday 25th November 

Year 6 Monday 29th November 

Year 4 Wednesday 1st December 

Year 3 Thursday 2nd December 

Year 5 Monday 6th December 
 

You will receive a notification tomorrow morning on Parents app which will direct you to a 
link to book an appointment to speak to your child’s teacher. 
 
The teachers are aware of the families in their class who may need an interpreter or are 
unable to access this service. Your child’s class teacher will contact you to make alternative 
arrangements. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Anne Conboy 

 

Ms A. M Conboy 

Headteacher 
 


